
 

Kids’ Stuff COVID Closure Update      June 30, 2020 

 

Kids’ Stuff has received notice of another positive COVID result.  We strongly encourage family units as well as staff 

members to be tested.  We understand this is a difficult process and a choice.  Symptomatic and asymptomatic situations 

are being ruled due to diligent testing.  Many tests are reporting back to me negative and thank you for passing your 

results along.  This has helped us and the Health Department trace and plan. 

In consideration of all of our family and staff ‘s health and well-being, in compliance with 

CDC and recommendation of the Health Department 

We have extended our closure at Kids’ Stuff for a total two (2) weeks.   

Kids’ Stuff will Re-Open on Monday July 13. 

You will continue to be notified with Information updates via email and website.  All 

informational letters and information updates are posted on our website  

www.kidsstufftlc.com.  Please check our website regularly. 

We feel confident in our decision.  Our continued discussions with the Pasco County Health Department and 

in accordance with the CDC guidelines, a closure of 16 days will represent a full quarantine of 14 days.  The 

school buildings have been deep cleaned and sanitized.  We have been directed to reopen on July 13th and 

go forward with strict entry procedures as well as practicing social distancing as much as possible and 

consistent hand washing and hygiene.  We continue to sanitize indoor and outdoor with a 10 minute set 

time of sanitizing element. 

Upon re-opening on Monday July 13, 2020 you will experience the following arrival and departure methods.  

This is now our protocol. 

1.  All Adults, Staff and Family must wear a mask or shield upon entry. 

2. Each Family will be required to complete a brief questionnaire about your contacts and travels during 

the 16 days of closure.   

3. Each Adult/Child will have their temperature recorded upon entry.  This effort has helped pre-screen. 

4. Students of preschool and early elementary age are suggested to, but not required to wear coverings at 

this time. This will be a choice for the parent.  At your request we will certainly encourage the child to 

wear the mask if over the age of 2.    

5. Staff will be required to wear a mask/shield when indoors and in smaller group settings when social 

distancing cannot be practiced. 

“The CDC recognizes that wearing cloth face coverings may not be possible in every situation or for some 

people.”   We must be compassionate to those who’s young age, health or emotional well-being will not 

tolerate the wearing of a mask.  We will act accordingly of each situation. 

6. No computer check in and out will be required as we continue to take manual attendance. 

Billing has been suspended and your accounts will only be billed for your time attended week of                   

June 22 – June 26.  Billing will resume July 13, 2020. 

Thank you for your patience in supporting our quarantine 14-day process.  If you are sick, get tested and quarantine.  Limit 

family & friend exposure.  Allowing our families and staff time to wait out any testing results is most important right now. 

Kristy Reavis/Director    k.reavis@verizon.net 
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